
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1362 
 

Asked on Tuesday 16 October 2018 
 
 

MR D PURDIE ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the planning project that is currently underway for the Sunshine Motorway, from 
the Mooloolah River in Mountain Creek to Emu Mountain Road roundabout at Peregian Springs— 
 
Will the Minister advise how much money has been committed to this study and the proposed 
timeframe? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Ninderry for the question. 
 
The Palaszczuk Government has committed $250,000 to complete the planning study for the 
Sunshine Motorway from the Mooloolah River in Mountain Creek to Emu Mountain Road 
roundabout at Peregian Springs. The study will be completed in 2019. 
 
 
 


